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Dear Colleagues: 

 
EXPANDING LIST OF EXEMPT PERSONS – SUBMISSION EXTENSIONS 

In an August 3, 2018 letter, the BC Egg Marketing Board (Egg Board) requested that the BC Farm 

Industry Review Board (BCFIRB) make a change to its February 2, 2018 Quota Assessment Tools 

Supervisory Review directions (Quota Review). 

 

Specifically the Egg Board recommended that the persons listed in Part V of the Egg Board’s 

Consolidated Orders be added to those exempt from the quota transfer-related 12 month moratorium 

on receiving growth.  

 

BCFIRB asked for further information from the Egg Board by November 7, 2018
1
 for consideration at 

its November board meeting. BCFIRB also requested input from the other supply-managed commodity 

boards by November 9, 2018
2
. 

 

On October 30, 2018 the Egg Board requested a submission extension to December 5, 2018. BCFIRB 

verbally approved the requested extension on October 30, 2018. This letter confirms the extension 

granted. 

 

                                            
1
 2018 Oct 24. BCFIRB. Questions – Egg Board Request to expand list of those exempt from BCFIRB’s 12 

month moratorium directive. 
2
 2018 Oct 24. BCFIRB. Expanding list of exempt persons – request for submissions. 
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As such, BCFIRB is also extending the date for submissions from your boards to December 5, 2018.  

 

It hopes this extension will enable full and thoughtful participation. Quota management is a shared 

responsibility and the extensive experience all boards have with quota management is valuable when 

considering sound marketing policy.  

 

Please provide your submissions to Wanda Gorsuch at Wanda.Gorsuch@gov.bc.ca by December 

5, 2018. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Regards, 

 
Kirsten Pedersen, 

Executive Director 

 

cc:  BCFIRB website 
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